STD 6 END TERM 3 EXAM 2019

ENGLISH

Read the passage belo answer from the choice	ow. It contains spaces n	umbered 1 to 15. For each	space choose the correct	
4 her new school	5 It was 6 pays 1	was 2 first day in school	ol. She 3 herself and	
her first day at school	that she 8 took brea	blue dress and a green swea	ter. She was so / abou	
		o'clock. On the way, they i	not other skilders with	
10 parents. They	11 were going to so	chool. When they 12 at s	school she say ber friend	
Edinah. She was 13	to see somebody she	knew. They all waited in the	2 14 for the admission	
to the school. After ad	mission, they waved the	eir parents _15 _as they we	nt to their new class	
I. A. wakes	B. woke	C. waked	D. wake	
2. A. his	B. she	C. her	D. him	
3. A. repair	B. prepare	C. prepares	D. prepared	
4. A. put on	B. put off	C. put at	D. put into	
5. A. kit	B. uniform	C. gear	D. suit	
6. A. un	B. the	C. a	D. an	
7. A. worried	B. anxious	C. surprised	D. amazed	
8. A. nevertheless	B. needless	C. barely	D. besides	
A. started off	B. started on	C. kicked on	D. kick off	
10. A. there	B. their	C. his	D. her	
11. A. also	B. therefore	C. since	D. too	
12. A. arrive	B. arrived	C. reach	D. reached	
A. happier	B. happiest	C. happy	D. more happy	
14. A. queu	B. que	C. queue	D. qeue	
15. A. goodby	B. goodbye	C. hi	D. good mornin	
For questions 16 to 1	8, choose the correct	For questions 19 to 2	1, choose the correct	
preposition. 16. Hurry up! It is getting late supper. A. of B. in C. at D. for		question tag from the	question tag from the choices given.	
		19. Everybody respec		
17. Rita reminds me _	- TINGS	A. don't they C. do they	B. aren't they D. isn't it	
Nikita.		20. Shut the door,	?	
A. off B. of	C. like D. with	Δ do you have	D	

21. Last term I was position one,? A. was I B. isn't it C. will I D. wasn't I	24. Birds of a feathe A. remain a part	B. always fly the same
For questions 22 to 25 choose the correct choice.	C. are friends	D. flock together
22. A person who performs daring gymnastics	25. You can't reason the way he	
A. jumper B. actioner-C. acrobat D. athlete	A. do	B. dids
A person who tests eyesight and sells spectacles A. oculist B. optician C. pharmacist D. surgeon	C. does	D. have
bus which belonged to the bride's former school. Of more buses. The convoy was also made up of four My sister was the queen of the day. She wa popular counsellor who was a friend to the family white as snow and it glittered in the sunlight. The too. She also wore well done make up. I had never When we arrived at the church compound, wedding. The church choir was ready to welcome hat, the bride groom appeared. He was immaculate shirt and sharp pointed shoes. His best man was all	personal cars. s in a black Mercedes and a role model to r veil was silvery and v seen my sister as be- we met more friends us with their melodic ely dressed. He was it so dressed to kill. Th	s Benz. Her best maid was a ny sister. Her gown was as was sparkling under the sun autiful as she was that day. who had come to the ous songs. At the drop of a n a navy blue suit, a purple ey made slow but sure steps
to the altar. Beautifully dressed people danced aro she came out of the car. She also walked down the slow but wonderful melodies.	und my sister's car to aisle accompanied b	urge her to step out. Soon, y both our parents amidst

After both the bride and the groom were seated, all the congregation sat as we listened to the service. Later the bride and the groom exchanged vows as they said "Yes I do." There was wild cheering as they wore golden rings. After the ceremony there was a brief photograph session within the church compound. We then started our journey to the groom's former school where the reception was held.

At the reception, we were served with **mouthwatering** foods and drinks. Celebrities were also there to entertain us with music and comedy. The Hot Dance Crew did an electrifying dance. Later, there was a cake cutting session which was shared by all and sundry. As the sun went down the hills, we went home feeling very happy.

- The words a bee-hive of activities would also mean
 A. A hive of bees in the compound.
 - B. A wedding ceremony preparations.
 - C. A lot of activities being carried out at the same time.
 - D. People stung by bees while being busy.
- 27. Who was getting wedded?
 - A. The writer and the sister.
 - B. The reader's sister.
 - C. Someone from the family.
 - D. The writer's sister.
- 28. How many vehicles made up the bridal convoy?

A. Two B. eight C. five D. six

- 29. Why was the bride referred to as the queen of | 34. Why do you think they made slow steps to the day?
 - A. She was very beautiful and the most celebrated
 - B. She had found a prince to marry her.
 - C. She wanted to be called a queen.
- D.She was actually a queen.
- 30. Who is a counsellor?
 - A. A person who is a master of ceremonies in a wedding.
 - B. A person who takes care of the bride.
 - C. A person who offers advice to people.
 - D. A person who is a friend of the bride's family.
- 31. Which one of the following didn't the groom have?
 - A. Veil B. shirt C. coat D. shoes.
- 32. Who welcomed the convoy to the church compound?
 - A. friends B. friend and relatives
 - C. church choir D. the master of ceremonies
- 33. Why do you think the best man dressed to
 - To protect the groom.
 - B. To impress like the groom.
 - C. To tease the bride.
 - D. To be an example to the groom.

- the altar?
 - A. As a show off.
 - B. They were never in a hurry.
 - C. They were under strict instructions.
 - D. It was their glorious moment.
- 35. Why did the congregation break to songs and dance?
 - A. The couple was finally wedded.
 - B. The couple had made a handshake.
 - C. It was time to break-dance.
 - D. They had seen golden rings.
- 36. What happened after the church ceremony?
 - A. The couple went for their honey moon.
 - B. The church choir sang for them.
 - C. The people took pictures.
 - D. There was eating.
- 37. What is the opposite of the word mouthwatering as used in the story?
 - A. Appetizing
- B. enticing
- C. tasteless
- D. boring
- 38. The most suitable title for the story would be
 - A. A beautiful bride
 - B. My wedding ceremony
 - C. My best day
 - D. My sister's wedding

Read the passage below and use it to answer questions 39 to 50.

Our country is called Kenya, It is our motherland. Kenya is a beautiful country. It is situated in East Africa. Our neighbours include Tanzania, Uganda, Somalia, South Sudan and Ethiopia. Kenya's capital and largest city is Nairobi while its oldest city and first capital is the coastal city of Mombasa. Kisumu City is the third largest city and also an inland port on Lake Victoria. Other important urban centres include Nakuru and Eldoret.

The country is made up of three language groups; the Bantu, Nilote and Cushite. The country is a democratic republic where the president is the head of state and commander in chief of the defense forces. In 2010, Kenya adopted the current constitution which led to the formation of 47 counties which are headed by elected governors. Kenya's economy is the second-largest in Eastern and Central Africa after Ethiopia. The main economic activity is Agriculture with tea and coffee as the major cash crops. Food crops such as maize, beans, cassava, potatoes and rice are also grown. Tourism is also a major economic driver in Kenya which promote the service industry.

Kenya is an independent country. Its citizens have freedom to live peacefully and do farming and other businesses. The people of Kenya are very hard working. Our parents wake up early and sleep late trying to make a living. Some businesses in Kenya run for twenty four hours. Hard work is the key and is even emphasized in our nation anthem.

Kenya is rich in physical features. Beautiful places to visit include great lakes, national parks, the beautiful coast, mountains among others. The country has also many schools, colleges and universities. Education is emphasized as the right of every Kenyan child. The systems of education is the Kenyan System of Education and International Systems of Education in some schools. Most tourists visit the county to see the beautiful physical features and some also come to One of the most achievements that bring glory to Kenya is games and sports. Most world's athletics champions such as Catherine Ndereba, legendary Kipchoge Keino, David Rudisha and Kemboi are all from Kenya. When you visit Kenya you will hear people proudly declare "I am proud to be a Kenyan."

- From the first paragraph, why do you think Kenya is referred to as the 'motherland'
 - A. Because it is beautiful.
 - B. Because it is where we live.
 - C. Because it is our mother.
 - D. Because we know her very well.
- 40. Which of the following is **not** a neighbour of Kenya?
 - A. Tanzania
- B. Ethiopia
- C Sudan
- D. Somalia
- 41. Which is the oldest city in Kenya?
 - A. Nairobi
- B. Kisumu
- C. Eldoret
- D. Mombasa
- 42. Who is the head of the county?
 - A. the president
- B. the governor
- C. the commander in chief D. the senator
- 43. Which country has the highest economy in Eastern and Central Africa?
 - A. Ethiopia
- B. Kenya
- C. Somalia
- D. Uganda
- 44. Which are the two main economic activities in Kenya?
 - A. Tea and coffee
 - B. agriculture and tourism
 - C. Agriculture and banking
 - D. sport and games.
- The phrase 'Kenya is an independent country' means
 - A. it depends on other countries.
 - B. it is friendly to other countries.
 - C. all citizens depends on it.
 - D. it is free from outside control.
- 46. Why do you think hard work is emphasized in Kenya?
 - A. to create more employment
 - B. to avoid idling.
 - C. to be good examples to other countries.
 - D. to help citizen rely on themselves.

- 47. Which of the following is **not** true about Kenya?
 - A. Kenya is a peaceful country.
 - B. It borders Uganda to the West.
 - C. It is headed by an elected president.
 - D. It has three capital cities.
- 48. Kenya is well known because of
 - A. the beautiful coast
- B. sports and games
- C. the big mountains
- D. great lakes
- 49. The word legendary could also mean
 - A. renowned
- B. story
- C. traditional
- D. old
- 50. What would be the best title for this passage?
 - A. The independent citizens of Kenya
 - B. The capital city of Kenya
 - C. Celebrating Kenya our motherland
 - D. Kenya and her neighbours